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24th June 2022 

The Barn Croft Bulletin 

 

 

Dear Parents & Carer,  

It has been a busy week on the sports front! Y2 attended the Waltham Forest Commonwealth Games 

on Thursday; Y3 & Y4 children competed in the Quad Kids events on Tuesday; Y6 have now finished their 

second week of swimming; and Y5 children went to the Tour de Waltham Forest on Wednesday AND 

WON A TROPHY!!! Well done to all our children who have been to these events. I am always so proud 

when Mrs Sandy or other adults who have attended with the children return and tell me how well 

behaved the children have been and what good sportspersons they have been while competing! 

Our School Council and our Eco Council are both up and running again after the pandemic stopped 

them! They have been having very lively discussions ready to really begin the hard work in September!! 

Our new Playground Friends have also been busy doing their training so they will be ready to start work 

in September. 

Next week Y6 will be going to Gilwell Park for their residential adventure trip. There is great excitement 

amongst the children (and the adults)! Thank you to Miss Mills, Mrs Spence, Mrs Sandy and Miss Kelly 

for taking them for the 4 days! I can't wait to visit during the week and see the children attempting 

climbs and swings and other activities which push their levels of endurance and resilience and courage 

- as well as barbeques and camp fires and roasted marshmallows! 

And finally….the day has almost arrived!! Our first Summer Fair since 2019 is tomorrow!!! Please do 

come along to support our school's fundraising! Thank you to everyone for making it happen. It is going 

to be a wonderful day. Gates are open at 11am to 12pm for children who need a quieter time because 

crowds and noise are too overwhelming and gates to everyone else open at 12pm until 3pm. I look 

forward to seeing you all there! 

Have a wonderful weekend! 

 
 
Tracey Griffiths 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Key Diary Dates 

 
 

25th June 

Summer Fair 

 
 

28th June – 1st July 

Y6 Residential – Gilwell 

 

 

13th July 

Rec, Year 1 and Year 2 

Science Museum Trip 

 

 

20th July 

Year 6 Leavers Show 

9:15am – parents invited 

 

 

21st July 

Last Day of Term 

2pm Finish 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Note 

We will be having a 

reading week in July and 

part of that event we will 

have a book sale. If you 

have books you would like 

to donate, please donate 

these items to Mrs 

Pipe/Miss O’Neil. 

 

 

 

 

 

Hot Chocolate 
Reception – Annie 

Y1 – Lily-Rose 
Y2 – Indiya 

Y3 - Clea 
Y4 – George 
Y5 – Hanaa 
Y6 – Shania 

  

Item Request!! 

Early Years would really 
like any of these 

unwanted items for their 
home corner; Floor lamp 

and bookshelf.  

 

 

Non Uniform 

Year 1 

Friday 1st July 

 

STARS OF THE WEEK                              

Certificates this week have been awarded for Spelling 

Reception – Doran & Leon       

Year 1 – Aidan & Alice  

Year 2 – Ami & Lycia 

Year 3 – Levana & Mikel        

Year 4 – Ada & Jemima                  

Year 5 – Billy & Makayla     

Year 6 – Kody & Zunairah 

Tea time Club – Lily-Hazel 

 
 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Your child will receive a token today that they can use tomorrow on any arts&crafts, games, 

face paint, henna or bouncy castle. If you can’t make it please return the tokens to 

reception so that we can reuse these on future events.  

We will start setting up the fair at 9am tomorrow morning to open for quiet hour at 11am 

and then officially to open at 12noon. Adults pay £1 entry fee, all kids are free. There will 

be food, drinks, plants, lots of activities for the children and amazing prizes to be won at 

the raffle.  

Please do come and help us set up if you have some time or help to tidy up after. You can 

always offer help at the stalls if you see they are busy.  

You can DONATE – bring tomorrow cakes and salads or any plants that we can sell. 

Children are super excited and parents too – it will be so much fun! 

Looking forward to seeing you all there! 

FOBC 

 



 

 

 



 

 

Please can you send your requests for a space via the SEND email address on: 

send@barncroft.waltham.sch.uk  

mailto:send@barncroft.waltham.sch.uk


 

 

 


